
January 15. 
19 3 6

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your letter of the 10th 
January in whi oh you give me Informtlon about the 
Robert Bruce Bursaries or Scholarships Fund,

I shall be glad to comply with your 
request that I consent to act as Attorney for the 
other Trustees In the same capacity as the late 
General Sir Arthur Qurrie in regard to the adminis­
tration of the Fund, and I approve of your draft 
letter to the Trustees putting forward this suggestion.

Yours very truly,

The Royal Trust Jompany, 
Montreal. Que.


